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Novice Briefing 
 
 
The following drivers and co-drivers have been identified as novices for the 2022 New England Forest 
Rally. They must attend the Novice Briefing. 
 

Competitor Name Car Number Competitor Name Car Number 

Juan Lituma 125 Renee Farr 690 

Dan Shirley 353 Jordan Melim 776 

Nathan Lybarger 353 Paul Longtine 776 

Tyler Saunders 445 Anna Shum 832 

Myron Georgakopoulos 624 Oscar Romero 877 

Bill Doyle 690   

 
If you do not believe you are a novice as defined by ARA RCR 2.4.2 or will have issues attending, please 
contact Preston Osborn at preston@ara-rally.com. 
 
The Novice Briefing will be conducted via Microsoft Teams on Tuesday, July 12 at 7:00PM EDT. Expect 
the briefing to take approximately an hour and a half. This meeting will be conducted in conjunction 
with the Summer Sno*Drift novice briefing. 
 
Link to join the meeting: https://bit.ly/3ynIps9 
  

 
Mark Everett   
Clerk of the Course 
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